
	Down	on	the	Farm	
 
The month of May is farming month 
in the Preschool 1 class!  The 

children will learn that farms are where our vegetables 
are grown and the animals are raised that provide us 
with milk products and meats. 
 
We will be planting some vegetable in the garden outside 
our classroom and “milking” a cow! 
 
During this unit, we will also be focusing on listening 
comprehension by retelling and acting out stories.  Our 
fine motor concentration will be scissor skills.  The 
children will start by snipping strips of paper to make 
hay for our stuffed animals’ beds and then move on the 
using safety scissor to cut larger pieces of paper. 
 
Friday May 11th is our Mother’s Day Tea.  It will begin 
at 3:00pm.  The children will be making bread, butter, 
jam and tea for the event! I hope all our mothers will 
be able to attend. 
 
If you have any farm animals or equipment you would like 
to bring to school for the children to see or in any way 
feel you can contribute to the success for our farming 
unit, please let me know. 
 
Sally, Tracy and Maddy 


